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 M E M O R A N D U M 

                                                   EUGENE WATER & ELECTRIC BOARD  

 

TO:   Commissioners Brown, Mital, Helgeson, Manning, and Simpson 

FROM: Mel Damewood, Engineering Manager      

DATE: October 24, 2014 

SUBJECT: Water Capital Budget Amendment – LTD/EmX 

OBJECTIVE:     Board Action – Approval of Water Capital Budget Amendment– LTD/EmX 
 
 

Issue 

On November 4, 2014, EWEB management will present to the Board the Water Utility Budget 

Amendment (BAM) No.7 for approval. 

 

Background 

In 2014, EWEB has been performing design and construction activities associated with the Lane 

Transit District (LTD) West Eugene EmX extension.  This extension is resulting in the need to lower 

numerous water services and replace several hundred feet of water main. 

 

This work is being reimbursed by LTD and a budget line item was not put in the 2014 CIP because 

the expenditures would have been offset by the reimbursement from LTD. 

 

Discussion 

Per Board Policy EL-1 (Approved February, 2014), the approved budget is the maximum level of 

expenditure authorized by the Board.   Because, the EmX work was not included in the approved 

budget, there is a potential for expenditures to exceed the authorized limit.  This is driving the need 

for the proposed budget amendment.   

 

Note, that the overall approved budget has not been exceeded to date due to EmX. 

  

Recommendation/Requested Board Action 

Management is recommending and requesting Board approval of Budget Amendment No. 7 Water 

LTD/EmX for $1,700,000. 

 

Please contact Mel Damewood, Engineering Manager, at 541-685-7145 or 

mel.damewood@eweb.org to discuss this material. 

 

cc:  Roger Gray 

Sue Fahey 

Wally McCullough 

 

 










